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HB 1768, HD1

RELATING TO PROCUREMENT.

Chair Oshiro, Vice-Chair Lee and committee members, thank you for the opportunity to
testify on HB 1768, HD1. This bill proposes to change the dollar amount for bid security for
construction contracts.

The State Procurement Office supports this bill to revise HRS §§103D-323 and 103D-
324 to clarify the dollar limits to require bid security for solicitations pursuant to HRS §§103D-
302 and 103D-303.
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